

Euston Street Nursery Newsletter

November 2018

Pink Day

The Parents held their pink day for parents and staff to raise money for breast cancer awareness. A cheque has been sent to Action Cancer £125. Thank you to those that supported our Parents Group.



Baby Photographs

We would appreciate if you could send in a picture of your child as a baby so we can make a display of what we can do now.

'when I was a baby I could drink milk, now I can use a fork to eat my dinner!'

Our Themes Me and My Friends

Colour Green



Helping your child

- Bring in a green item for our green table.
- Talk about making friends.
- Talk about being sad/happy.
- Make funny faces in the mirror sad/happy/ scared/cross.
- Sit with a stern face and let your child try to make you laugh!
- Look at expressions in picture books.

If your child says they don't have a friend, they probably do! Encourage them to smile and say 'hello'. Look at the web site to talk about their day in Nursery. We continue to use 'kind hands' and words when sharing toys.

Reminder

Please ensure your child comes in every day with a warm winter coat. These need to be able to fasten as we go outside on cold days.



Reminder



- Ensure all sweatshirts are named.
- ♦ Make sure there is a change of clothing in the bathroom. If you are lent nursery clothing please return it as soon as possible.

Parent / Teacher Consultations
Thank you for attending the recent
Parent/Teacher consultations in October.
We hope that you found them useful.
If at any stage you have a concern
please address it with us as soon as it
arises.

Primary and Nursery Open Night Come and visit Year 1 on Thursday 22nd November, 6.00pm. If you know of anyone with a Nursery age child for next year 2019, encourage them to come along too!

Numeracy Sacks.

This term we will be sending numeracy activities home for the children to play with. Please return the bag with all the equipment the next day. Be mindful that the tasks are supposed to be fun and to be played with, rather than a laborious task. Let us know if a certain night doesn't suit you. We don't intend to cause any stress!



Book Bags

We have started to send home a book bag, for your child to share stories with you. It is their choice of books which hopefully will be ideal for bedtime reading. Book bags go home on Friday and should be returned the following Wednesday.

Christmas Clear Out?

If you are planning to make room for new toys, be advised that our Christmas

Fair is coming up in December.

Any donations for stalls will be much appreciated.



The Halloween holiday can unsettle children so for the first week following the break home time is 12.45pm.

From 12/11/18
onwards home time will
be at 1.35pm for those
staying for dinners.

Please check that your child has not picked up any unwelcome critters.
Check hair regularly and treat infestations carefully, following instructions on bottles.
Fine combing is imperative.

If you would like more Nursery sweatshirts. We do have some more







If your child is absent please ring the school office to let us know why.

Always inform us if your child has chickenpox, measles, diarrhoea or any condition that could affect others.

Date for your diary
Keep Wednesday 12th December free in the
morning for Christmas celebrations!

